
Laurie Leader <lrl@portlandmaine.gov>

RE: Won-Door
1 message

Laura Clebak <lclebak@oakpoint.com> Thu, Jun 8, 2017 at 3:29 PM
To: Laurie Leader <lrl@portlandmaine.gov>
Cc: Jason Grant <jgrant@portlandmaine.gov>, Tyler Barter <tbarter@oakpoint.com>

Laurie,

The specification is attached.

The 2009 NFPA 101 also permits these types of doors in Section 7.2.1.4.1(4)(b) because they meet Section 
7.2.1.14. If you look at the 2009 NFPA 101 Handbook, Exhibit 7.25, on page 170 shows a Won­Door as 
part of the discussion on Section 7.2.1.14.

Thank you,

Laura

From: Laurie Leader [mailto:lrl@portlandmaine.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, June 08, 2017 3:18 PM
To: Tyler Barter; Laura Clebak
Cc: Jason Grant
Subject: Won-Door

Laura, 

Thanks for chatting with me regarding fire walls and Won-Doors.  I do not see any specifications in the 
spec book for these doors.  Can you either point out where we can find this or send us a copy of the 
specification.  

I have copied Jason Grant, NFPA plan reviewer, on this email as well.  I think he may have some questions 
regarding the Won-Door meeting NFPA standards.
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Thanks,

Laurie

-- 

Laurie Leader
Plan Review/Code Enforcement
City of Portland, Maine
Inspections Division
389 Congress Street
Portland, ME 04101

P: 207-874-8714
F: 207-874-8716
E: lrl@portlandmaine.gov

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city 
employees about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. 
As a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the 
media if requested.
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